
 

École secondaire  
LESTER B. PEARSON  

High School 
11575 rue P.M. Favier, Montréal (Québec)  H1G 6E5 

TEL: (514) 328-4442 FAX: (514) 328-4443 
 

STUDENT BELONGINGS PICK-UP 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
All parents of our LBP students are invited to pick-up their child’s belonging according to the below 
schedule and instructions below 
 

 
Secondary 4 and 5 Thursday, May 7th (AM-Only) (By Appointment only) 
Secondary 1-2-3 Thursday, May 7th (PM) and Friday, May 8th (All Day) (By Appointment only) 
 
 
Secondary 4-5 Thursday May 7th (a.m. only) 
 
On Thursday, May 7th between 8:00a.m-11:00a.m. parents of Secondary 4 and 5 students will be 
permitted to come pick up their child’s belongings. All items from their lockers have been placed in 
bags and are pre identified.  Please ensure to have your child’s student ID card or Medicare Card with 
you in order to pick up their identified bag of belongings. 
 
We are asking parents of students in Secondary 4and 5 to schedule a pick-up time using the link 
below:  
 
Here's how it works in 3 easy steps: 
1) Click this link: https://signup.com/go/hjMujxx 
2) Review the options listed and choose the spot you like. 
3) Book your appointment, you will NOT need to register an account simply use your email address  
 

ANYONE WITHOUT AN APPOINMENT WILL NOT BE PERMITTED IN THE SCHOOL 
 
Please follow the floor markings in order to properly ensure social distancing. Secondary 4 and 5 
parents will not be permitted into the building.  
 
Secondary 4 parents are to use the Hurteau entrance to collect their child’s identified bag during 
their appointment time. 
 
Secondary 5 parents are to use the P.M Favier entrance to collect their child’s identified bag during 
their appointment time. 
 
Parents are asked to return any of the following items that their children may have at home that 
belong to the school: textbooks, class novels, library books and/or sports jerseys. These items should 
be placed in a clear Ziploc bag and labelled with your child’s name and grade level. There will be 
bins for depositing these items.  
 
 

https://signup.com/go/hjMujxx


 

Secondary 1-2-3 Thursday, May 7th p.m. and Friday, May 8th a.m. and p.m.  
 
On Thursday, May 7th between 12:00p.m-2:30p.m. and Friday, May 8th between 8:00a.m-
11:00a.m and 12:00p.m-2:30p.m. Secondary 1-2-3 parents must accompany their child to come 
collect and bag their child’s belongings. Parents are asked to bring their own gloves as they will be 
bagging items from their child’s locker. 
 
We are asking parents of students in Secondary 1-2-3 to schedule a pick-up time using the link 
below:  
 
Here's how it works in 3 easy steps: 
1) Click this link https://signup.com/go/cATUtsh 
2) Review the options listed and choose the spot you like. 
3) Book your appointment, you will NOT need to register an account simply use your email address  
 

ANYONE WITHOUT AN APPOINMENT WILL NOT BE PERMITTED IN THE SCHOOL 
 
We would ask parents of Secondary 1-2-3 students to use the P.M. Favier entrance to collect their 
child’s belongings during their scheduled time. Please ensure to have your child’s student ID card 
or Medicare in order to enter the building. 
 
Parents are asked to return any of the following items that their children may have at home that 
belong to the school: textbooks, class novels, library books and/or sports jerseys. These items should 
be placed in a clear Ziploc bag and labelled with your child’s name and grade level. There will be 
bins for depositing these items.  
 
 
We thank you for patience and collaboration during this pick-up.  
 
The LBP Administration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://signup.com/go/cATUtsh
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